
Family Literacy Event

The ISRC will be hosting its annual
Family Literacy Event on Tuesday,

November 15th, from 6pm to
7:30pm via Zoom. This year's book

is You are Enough by Margaret
O'Hair. We will be reading the book

in spoken English and ASL, with a
craft to follow.

Register by using our QR Code, clicking this link, or
from our website: isrc.us/parents. All attendees will
recieve a copy of the book and craft supplies in the

mail prior to the event.

https://forms.gle/33H7UaKY98fMv5XR8
http://isrc.us/parents

